From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farr

Subject: Fwd: Registration for project Sunnica Energy Farm with the Planning Inspectorate

Date: 08 November 2022 17:48:14

Dear Sir/Madam

As Chairman of the Newmarket Trainers Federation, I would like to voice my concerns over the proposed development by Sunnica. Newmarket and the surrounding areas is a unique and much revered place. We have over 2500 horses regularly exercised on our wonderful facilities on Newmarket Heath. These facilities are the envy of the Horseracing world. This year, Newmarket have supplied the winners of four of the five Classic Races in England. We have also had the winner of the Prix de L'arc de Triomphe. In the current standing of the Trainers' Championship in England, the first three are all based in Newmarket.

Furthermore, the breeding studs in the vicinity are second to none and the two champion stallions, Dubawi and Frankel both stand here.

It would be, therefore, extremely detrimental to this industry should the development be allowed to go ahead.

This is in addition to the huge impact that the development would have on the local infrastructure which is already overloaded. The numerous local building developments are going to complicate transport further.

Respectfully yours

William Jarvis

Sent from my iPad